27th February 2023

Contact: Miss Ellison and Mr Miller

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2023 marks World Book Day. We are championing the importance of sharing stories with others and will be holding activities in school throughout the day to celebrate reading and literacy.

According to the National Literacy Trust:

- Sadly, reading for pleasure is in decline: only 29% of 0-13s read for pleasure daily (down from 30% in 2017). Children's Reading for Pleasure: Trends and Challenges, Egmont, 2019
- The number of parents sharing stories with their children is also in steep decline: only 56% of 3-4-year-olds are read to daily or nearly every day (v. 69% in 2013).
- Fewer than 19% of 8-10-year-olds are read to daily or nearly every day (down from 25%). Understanding the Children's Book Consumer Nielsen, 2018

So, let's boost reading for pleasure back up! There are so many benefits to sharing stories together:

- It boosts creativity and imagination
- It's a calming, bonding experience that improves well-being
- It builds empathy and closeness
- It's great fun for everyone involved!

If children would like to dress up as a character from a book they are welcome to, although this is **not compulsory**. Please do not feel the need to buy a costume to celebrate the day. **If your child does not wish to dress up then they are to attend school in their school uniform as normal**. Your child is also welcome to bring in their favourite story/book from home to share with theirs friends in class.

If you have any questions, please call the office and ask to speak to the Primary staff.

Thank you for your continued support, Yours Sincerely

Principal

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874



